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Oregonians are facing high inflation, high crime, and high drug abuse. All three are 

occurring because of bleeding-heart liberals who want to ignore the processes 

America has in place to handle these situations. You can't always spend yourself out 

of a hole. People who are coming into America without proper paperwork and drug 

cartels bringing drugs these people shouldn't be getting free handouts from Oregon 

taxpayers. 99% of unwanted pregnancies are caused by people who decided to risk 

getting pregnant, Oregonians shouldn't have to pay for their abortions. I just found 

places for the legislature to find money that don't cost Oregonians more.  

 

I oppose HJR 201.  


